
September 16, 2021

Antonio Benitez

Huntington Beach, CA 92647

The Honorable Natalie Moser
The Honorable Rhonda Bolton
City Hall
2000 Main Street
Huntington Beach, CA 92648

Dear Council Member Moser and Council Member Bolton:

I appreciate the opportunity I have been given to serve my community as a member and vice-chair of the 
Human Relations Task Force. This letter is to formally express my intention in seeking reappointment for 
a second term of the Human Relations Task Force. I look forward to continuing to serve the community!

Thank you.

Very respectfully,

Antonio Benitez
Vice-chair
City of Huntington Beach
Human Relations Task Force

CC: Grace Yoon-Taylor, Staff Liaison, City Manager’s Office
V.C. Rhone, Chairperson, Human Relations Task Force




